
April 6, 2021 

RE: Testimony IN FAVOR of HB 1297 

Dear Committee Members, 

As a resident and business owner of this state I am writing this testimony in support of House Bill 1248.  

A sporting event is unclear on where firearms are prohibited. If I am playing horseshoes in my yard am I 

to be unarmed? Clarification is needed for this and is why I am for HB 1297. 

. 

Sincerely, 

-Kord 

Andrew Kordonowy 

Cerberus Security LLC 

Dickinson, ND 


